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Beware of Scam Communications 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

We have been made aware of a national scam to get bank details off families under the guise of the school 
requiring the details to transfer funds for Free School Meals (FSM). This communication is from fraudsters. 
We are not aware of any of our families yet having been targeted but we wanted to let everyone know in 
advance.  The school does not require any bank details from families and we would not ask for them.  
 
Please be vigilant and if you receive an email such as the one described please report it to your email 
service provider.  
 

Best wishes 

 
Don McGibbon 
Head Teacher 
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